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Working Together with Parents Network 2013-2014
Engaging and encouraging – ourselves and our colleagues – in England

The Working Together with Parents Network has been in existence since 2006 and has a membership of around 500 professionals who work in some way with parents with learning difficulties.  Thank you for being a member of the network and your continued vital work with parents with learning difficulties.

We are pleased to announce that the Network has received continuation funding from Esmee Fairbairn and so we are now able to develop a range of initiatives to support network members.  We are going to develop:

· three regional groups in England. (Wales and Scotland already have regional meetings). 

· task groups to draw together positive practice, publish and disseminate positive practice.  

We will also be aiming to influence policy at local and national level through a review of the Good Practice Guidance and development of ‘expert groups’ in the three countries to support us in engaging with policy makers and professionals from a wide range of backgrounds.

We are having a meeting on the 28th February 2013.  At this meeting we would like to:

· share the outline plans for the English network and policy work

· get your views on how to fill in the details of the plans for the work in England 

· enable you to network and share with colleagues.

We have 40 free places for English members who would like to become more involved with the English professional network, share developments in which they have been involved and possibly get involved in helping to organise regional groups or task and finish groups.  This is not a day for just listening but a day for listening, sharing and thinking about how we can support each other and engage and encourage other professionals with regard to providing positive support for parents with learning difficulties.

The meeting will be at:  Macdonald Burlington hotel, Birmingham City Centre.
It will be start at 10.30, registration and coffee from 10.00am.  The meeting will finish by 4pm.
Places will be awarded on a first come first served basis.

We are sorry that we are not able to cover travel costs.  Please do contact us if you are desperate to come but unable to locate funding for travel and as we know of sources of funding.


To book your place, please complete the on-line booking form by following this link:

http://workingwithparents.eventbrite.co.uk/
For further information on the content of the day please contact Beth Tarleton at beth.tarleton@bris.ac.uk
If you require help in booking then please contact Max Jones on 0845 303 3335, or email 

max@purplerockevents.com
This day has been made possible through support from the Health Foundation and Esmee Fairbairn.
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